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November 8, 2021 

 

SANTA FE COUNTY  

RFP No. 2022-0088-PW/BT 

ENVIRONMENTAL AND RESOURCE ASSESSMENTS 

 

 

ADDENDUM NO. 2 

 

Dear Proponents,  

 

This addendum is issued to reflect the following immediately.  It shall be the responsibility of 

interested Offerors to adhere to any changes or revisions to the RFP as identified in this Addendum 

No. 2.  This documentation shall become permanent and made part of the departmental files. 

 

Additional Questions Received: 

 
Questions No. 1: Will there be one EA and set of resource studies for the entire project or multiple 

      EAs and resource studies for each Pueblo?  

 

Answer No. 1: At this time, the County anticipates a single set of resource studies for the entire 

project and individual EA’s for each Pueblo. The County will identify and negotiate the final scope 

of this work with the selected Contractor.  

 

 

Question No. 2:  Is it correct to assume that no road work is currently proposed that would require 

     CMEs, TCPs, etc. outside the right-of-way or Clean Water Act permitting at this 

     time? 

 

Answer No. 2: Yes, it is correct to assume that no road work is currently proposed on any of these 

roads. The assessments will be for solely the existing county maintained roads.   

 

 

Question No. 3: Regarding public involvement, would the consultant be responsible for creating a 

   website and/or organizing/hosting the virtual public meeting(s)? Is more than one 

   public meeting (at each Pueblo) anticipated? 

 

Answer No. 3:  The Consultant will be responsible for creating / managing the website as well as 

organizing and hosting the public meetings.  It is anticipated one public meeting shall be held for 

each Pueblo. The County will identify and negotiate the final scope of this work with the selected 

Contractor. 
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Please add this Addendum No. 2 to the original proposal documents and refer to proposal documents, 

hereto as such.  This and all subsequent addenda will become part of any resulting contract documents 

and have effects as if original issued.  All other unaffected sections will have their original 

interpretation and remain in full force and effect.  Responders are reminded that any questions or need 

for clarification must be addressed to Bill Taylor, Procurement Manager at 

wtaylor@santafecountynm.gov.   
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